
 

 

DATE:  May 12, 2017 
 
TO:          Asceleta Hammond, City Clerk 
 
FROM:        Matt Edge, Zoning Technician 
 
SUBJECT:  Attendance Record for Ray Lubomski 
 
 

 
ARCHITECTURAL APPEARANCE COMMITTEE 

 
 

Listed below is the requested attendance record for alternate member Ray Lubomski from 
July 2015 to present.  Mr. Lubomski has attended three of the meetings in which he was 
asked to serve as an alternate to an absent member. 
 
 Meetings Requested Meetings Attended  Meetings Total 

6    3    22 
 

  


